Cake Sale

Friday 3rd
Nov spm.

Donations of cakes would be very much
appreciated and can be left at school on
Friday morning.

Parents are inviled to come inlo the
hall for a cake and a cuppa, a sit
down and chat with friends.

Cakes are from
30D

Please note we are a NUT FREE SCHOOL.

Please ensure any donations do not co_
nuts. ‘Thank you for your co operatio, PIC-COLLAGE



